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“Paws” for These Events 

 

9/15/14 – Open House begins @ 6 PM 

9/15/14 – Progress Reports go home 

9/25/14 – Teacher Planning Day                 

                  (No School) 
 

 

 

lcohen@dadeschools.net, bcosculluela@dadeschools.net, ksaliers@dadeschools.net 

 

 

Reading:   
Reading Plus has started! Remember, students are to 
complete 6 sessions a week from Monday-Sunday. Reading 
logs should be signed daily and students should be reading 
chapter books. Quarterly Reading Project is due October 17, 
2014!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Studies:   
Study and review the Rocky Mountain States.  TEST will be on 
Tuesday, September 9

th
. The next region will be the 

Southwestern States (that test will be on Tuesday, September 
16

th
). IMPORTANT: Our first Current Event will be due on 

Friday, September 12
th

!   

 
Math:  
Over the next few weeks we will focus on division skills with one 
digit and two digit divisors. It is crucial that your child knows 
basic division AND multiplication facts from 0-12.  Please continue 
to review those facts with your child daily! Chapter 1 Test will be 
on Friday, September 12, 2014! 
 

 

 

Science:  
We are going to spend the next few weeks studying Chapter 
11: Matter and Its Properties. We will continue to do hands-
on science experiments so that the students may have a better 
understanding of the different properties of matter (i.e., 
phases of matter, mixtures, solutions, mass, density). 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 5, 2014 

5th Grade 
 

Leewood K-8 Center 
 

 

Information to ROAR About: 
 

Please remember to sign up for REMIND101! You may use the respective information on our 

website to enroll with each of your child’s teachers. Sign up and stay connected with up-to-date 

reminders and announcements about our latest classroom and school news! 
 

 

5th Grade Happenings 

 

 

Please review and sign your child’s 

agenda DAILY! The agendas shall 

serve as the primary means of 

continuous communication between 

home and school. Thank you! 
 

Notes from the Leaders of the Pack: 
 

The D.A.R.E. program will begin next week!  Every Monday and Thursday, Officer Mike joins our classes for a one  

hour session. D.A.R.E.'s primary mission is to provide children with the information and skills they need to live 

drug-and-violence-free lives. The mission is to equip kids with the tools that will enable them to avoid negative 

influences and instead, allow them to focus on their strengths and potential.  We encourage you to talk with your 

child about the topic of discussion every week. 

 
 

       Our Wild Week 


